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 Ms K Mansour OBJEMAIL2016/7054/P 13/02/2017  19:20:18 I would like to object to the proposed erection of a roof extension to create 2 X 2 bedroom dwellings 

on top of Burghley Court.

As a resident of Wardlow, I can advise that already, without this extension -  there is significant loss of 

privacy for residents of both Burghley Court & Wardlow, and some loss of light. 

To propose a further development on top of Burghley Court, further compacting these issues, seems to 

be an outrageous proposal and I do hope that common sense will prevail in the decision-making 

process. 

From perusing the plans, I can see that mention is made of the need for suitable housing in the area. I 

do not agree that this site is suitable for this proposal in any way, as we already feel incredibly hemmed 

in. As attested in detail by further commenters on this proposal, I can only agree entirely with all issues 

raised.

The inconvenience of the building work is another factor that I would like to raise an objection to. I am 

in ill health, and already have suffered many building works in the area due to Network Rail and a large 

housing development on the Ingestre Estate as well as building works at Acland Burghley school. I can 

only imagine that this development would further impact our lives for many months, and I am 

concerned for my health should this proposal go ahead – as anyone would be who would have to listen 

to machinery and plant all day, ill or not. If you can see the proximity of Wardlow to Burghley Court, it 

seems inconceivable that this proposal would be a viable option.

Lastly, I would like to comment on the wildlife and small green space in the area and the environmental 

impact of major building work. We are privileged to live in a compact wooded area, and this of course 

would be affected considerably should this proposal go ahead. Whilst this may seem inconsequential, I 

think these works would be a blight on the environment, and the residents in proximity.

I urge the decision makers to decline this proposal based on the points made in this and other more 

detailed objections.

Yours sincerely

Ms. K Mansour, 14 Wardlow.
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